
802.20 Chair’s Closing report – March 2005 Plenary 
 
73 people attended the session of which 64 were voting members of the working group’s 
127 voting members. 
Significant progress was achieved on Channel Models based on upon adoption of a 
fundamental directional proposal from the January Interim. A new restructured version of 
the Channel Models document was created and reviewed at the end of the session.  A 
number of new contributions regarding the Evaluation Criteria & Traffic Models 
document were reviewed and adopted into the next version. Four contributions regarding 
a Technology Selection Process were reviewed. An initial version 1.0 of a Technology 
Selection Process document will be created based upon the four contributions. An editor 
was appointed for the document. 
 
Jerry Upton 
Chair 802.20 


